Hqg ODODO 786

WHERE CARING BEGINS

May 7, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
Annual Reports Section
P.O. Box 1500

Tallahassce, FL 32302-1500

Dear Sirs:

I wish to inform you that our offices will be moving to the Corporate Park of Miami. As
of June 1, 1997, our new address will be:

7715 N.W. 48th Street
2nd Floor
Miami, Florida 33166
Qur telephone number -477-7676- and faxes will remain the same.

Pleasc make a note of this new address.

Sincerely yours,

iza Egrnandez
Administrative Assistant j />

cc: Gus Fuentes, Jr., President & CEO

et Brogram 3900 NW. 79th Avenue e Suite 728 « Miami, Florida 33166 « (305) 477-7676




